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Cross-Border Cooperation Project Helps Preparing a 

Planned High-Speed Line from Prague to Dresden 

 
Travelling by train between Prague and Dresden in 52 minutes; in 2035, this should 

be one of the specific results of a project starting by a conference which took place 

on 22 June in Ústí nad Labem with the participation of partners from the Czech 

Republic and Saxony.  
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